
Team 5C Supply List 
 
 

 
 
 

Dear Parents and Guardians, 
 
 

Welcome to our fifth grade class!! The 2018- 2019 school year will be             
a very busy and exciting one. We know with your help we are going              
to have a great year. Enjoy the rest of your summer vacation, and             
we will see you on the first day of school. 
 
 
Here are a few suggested school supplies:  
 
1. Completed summer reading log (collected 1​st​ week of  

School) 
2. A box of sharpened pencils, small pencil sharpeners, and erasers 
3. Any type of coloring tools (crayons, markers, or colored pencils) 
4. Boxes of tissues and disinfecting wipes for desks 
5. (1)  1 ½ inch binders and (1) set of 5 tab dividers 
6. (2) One Subject notebooks 
7.  (1) red two pocket folder for homework and notes 
8. (1)  blue two pocket folder for science 

 
Thank you for your help and support!!!! 
 
 
 
Sincerely, 
Mrs. Tierney 
Mrs. Cremin  


